

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

JOHN CARNEY GOVERNOR Tatnall Building, Second Floor Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard South Dover, Delaware 19901

PHONE (302) 744-4101 Fax (302) 739-2775

April 3, 2017

Ms. K. Frieda Fisher-Tyler 128 Cypress Branch Road Magnolia, DE 19962

Dear Ms. Fisher-Tyler:

I hereby reappoint you as State Liaison Officer to represent the State of Delaware to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission to serve at the pleasure of the Governor. Please know that as you accept this official position, you will contribute to the residents of Delaware in an important way.

Thank you for your willingness to serve. All Delawareans appreciate your forthcoming and important contribution.

Sincerely,

John C. Carney Governor

JCC: rdl